NEW INDIAN SCHOOL, MANGAF - KUWAIT

Circular: PC/115/22

Date: 12.12.2022

Dear Parents,

Greetings from NIS !! Please be informed of the following

“Bagless Day”: 15" December,2022 (Thursday) is a “bagless day” for the students. However, the
students need to be in uniform as we are having long rehearsals for the “march-past™ and “mass
drill”. After the rehearsals, the children will have fun time (quality time) with their respective
teachers and the class mates. Please send their favorite food in the tiffin box along with water
bottle and juice packet. (please be informed that canteen has been closed). All the students from
LKG to grade 9 will disperse at 12.30 pm. Please arrange the transport accordingly for private and
parent pickup.

Second Periodic Test: The evaluated answer scripts of Second Periodic Test will be given back to
the students on 4" January, 2023. Parents are requested to sign the same and return it back on 5%
January, 23. The PTM will be held on Thursday, 12" January, 2023 from 5pm to 7pm.
Congratulations: We are happy to share the good news that Mohamed Faizaan of grade 6 and
Mohamed Khalid of grade 3C have secured 1 place in Quran recitation conducted by the
Ministry of Education. Rithika Sunil Nair of grade 7 secured 3™ place for “Best out of Waste”
video contest conducted by IIK. We congratulate the students and parents for their hard work
behind this success.

Exit Slip: We have seen increase in the number of parents picking the children prior to the actual
dispersal. This causes a lot of inconvenience for the school staff as we need to follow a lengthy
procedure (from the safety point of view) before sending the children out. This also disturbs the
study hours of children. Therefore, we politely request you to not to come to school for “early
release” of students unless it is an emergency. Please be informed that no rule is made in the
school to trouble the students or the parents. We need our students and parents to be happy but
not at the cost of discipline and safety. Hope you understand and we solicit your cooperation in

this regard.

Thanks,and,regards
s
Anite’Sadahand

Principal



